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ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE WORKS: 

 
A5 JACK’S HILL Multi-Disciplinary Project 

  
Update Bulletin 10 ***STOP PRESS*** – 17.8.2020 

 
 
Please note that works are continuing in Phase 2, which runs northwards from Banbury Lane / 
Butcher’s Lane crossroads, Foster’s Booth to Northampton Road (Litchborough), until 6am 
Wednesday 19th August 2020. 
 
This means that works in Phase 5, which runs northwards from Main Street, Church Stowe to 
Heyford Lane, Stowe Hill and Phase 6, which runs northwards from Heyford Lane, Stowe 
Hill to Weedon Bec, will now start at 8pm on Wednesday 19th August 2020 instead of tonight as 
originally planned. 
  
These works in Phases 5 and 6 will run concurrently until one of the phases is completed.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                    
To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and road users, the A5 will be closed to through 
traffic between the Towcester Roundabout (A43) and Weedon crossroads during our working 
hours.  

All carriageways will remain open, as usual, when we are not working. 
 
Please also note that all our planned road works may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions, unforeseen circumstances or restrictions placed on us as a result of the Coronavirus 
emergency.  
                                                                                                                                                             
I apologise for any disruption our works may cause. Please plan ahead and allow extra time for 
your journey.  

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mike Healy 
 
Public Liaison Officer – Working on behalf of Highways England 

 
 
Mobile: 07964 114 623 
Email: infoA5jackshill@forkers.com 
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